
10/13/23 9:50am- End 11:00am 

All in Attendance 

Agenda: Discuss topics brought up to us in the last few weeks.  

 

1) We added the 180-day employee line to the bylaws to be more concise in the wording.  

2)Beacon Hill brought up a safety award for those who have had exemplary driving. Or a magnet to 

place on the side of the buses to let the community know of their achievements.  

3) Shop asked that a monitor be sent with the mechanic on his route to help do a seating chart so they 

are done in a timely manner, since the shop has many other responsibilities.  

4) Have mechanics do serious writes ups to help with the constant chaos on their buses. Leads can not 

help with student management if they don’t know there is a problem.  

5) Visitor badges to all persons who are on facility so we may recognize who is supposed to be here and 

who is not.  Vendors are coming directly to shop and not going through the front desk and its scaring the 

shop while they are working.  


